		U of T Staff-appointed Unit
Bargaining Update #14
September 13, 2021
 
Thanks to all the Committees who organized the Bargaining Discussion Circles and thanks to the members who came out to share their personal experiences and suggestions for bargaining. The Bargaining Committee will take all of this feedback into account as we develop our bargaining proposals.
 
We have an update on bargaining timelines. The Local is currently busy wrapping up bargaining of the Residence Dons’ Unit first contract. Once that is done, we will finish up bargaining the Casual Unit contract, which has been on hold since June.  At this point, we don’t have dates to start bargaining with the employer for the Staff-Appointed Unit, but they will certainly be pushed back into November at the earliest.  This pandemic round of bargaining has certainly been unusual and frustrating, but once we get to the table, we will have momentum.
 
Stay tuned for updates on how you can get involved in the bargaining campaign to show the University that Local 1998 members strongly back their bargaining committee and are demanding a fair contract. 
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